
ALL HANDS SAFETY MEETING 

Sponsored by University of Michigan 

Architecture, Engineering and Construction 
 

Please join U-M AEC for continental breakfast to hear an update on U-M construction safety, and guest speakers: 

Debra Chester, Project Coordinator, Michigan State’s MIFACE (Michigan Fatality Assessment & Control Evaluation) 

Lawrence Hidalgo, Director of Construction Safety & Health Division, MIOSHA/LARA 

 

Tuesday, March 22, 2016   10:00 to 11:30 a.m.  

U-M North Campus Research Complex, Building 18 (map below) 

2800 Plymouth Road, Ann Arbor, MI 

Register on-line by March 15:  http://www.umaec.umich.edu/safety 

Questions:  Call AEC at 615-1579 or e-mail aecwebsite@umich.edu 
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